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October 28, 2024 

 
To: Representative John Lively 
 
From: David Fang-Yen, Senior Deputy Legislative Counsel 
 
Subject: LC 1378—Prohibiting the sale of winning lottery tickets 
 
 
 Enclosed is a draft of LC 1378, which would prohibit the sale or purchase of certain 
winning lottery tickets. 
 
 As I discussed with Andrew Hickerson, the transfer of winning tickets is already 
prohibited under ORS 461.250 (8) (“The right of any person to a prize shall not be assignable,” 
with limited exceptions). Thus, it is doubtful that LC 1378 would have practical effect if enacted 
into law. 
 
Encl. 


